10X80.COM 8TH GRADE

' 8TH
3dVd

PICTURE
©AVJ

8th Grade Picture Day for Graduation Photos is
coming up on Tuesday, January 14!

NO PAYMENT is necessary on picture day! Just come with your
best smile. Students should show up to school at the regular
school time in usual school uniform. This is a cap and gown photo for
8th graders only.




